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Dear Honorable Board of Regents:

This written testimony serves to request that the University of
Hawaii Board of Regents make the case of David A. Mihaila a top
priority in the May 21, 2015 approval process of appointee for

Vice President for Legal Affairs and University General Counsel, Ms.
Carrie K.S. Okinaga.

Specifically, it 1is requested that the University of Hawaii
executive administration, including the next Vice President for
Legal Affairs and University General Counsel, revisit the case of
the irregularly deleted 4.00 transfer transcript in the case of
David A. Mihaila pursuant the official recommendation by the Western
Association of Schools and Colleges in the year 2000.

Sincerely,

David A. Mihaila
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